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Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting $103,000 in funding for Health on the Go! in fiscal year 2022.
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The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Brooklyn Center, located at 6301

Shingle Creek Crossing, Brooklyn Center, MN 55430.

The funding would be used for preventing, slowing, and mitigating the transmission of COVID-
19 and other diseases among our communities of color and would advance health equity. The
request for $103,000 in funding will go towards the tiny home mobile unit deployed throughout
Brooklyn Center and Brooklyn Park, positively impacting taxpayers and the health residents in
the Brooklyn Center, northwest region of Minneapolis. This investment will be used to expand
the City of Brooklyn Center’s community engagement, provide resources to those who have
experiences health disparities, and who have been historically hard to reach.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Member of Congress



